Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives Mr. Hadi al-Amiri to discuss the victories on
Daesh in Mosul operations sector
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Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

Secretary General of the Badr Organization, Mr. Hadi al-Amiri Tuesday 28/3/2017.
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His eminence with al-Amiri discussed the victories achieved by the security forces against
Daesh terrorists in Mosul and Tal Afar districts. His eminence stressed the importance of
investing victory over Deash to restore normal life in these liberated areas, stressing the

importance of resettling the displaced families to their areas and alleviating their suffering.
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in respect of the political situations in iraq, his eminence stressed that all input indicate
the collapse of Daesh organizationally and structurally, and this collapse makes areas immune
to the return of terrorism. However, this requires more efforts and developmental, economic and

political plans to strengthen and sustain the victory and build stability on that basis.



